City of Santa Barbara

Santa Barbara Sister Cities
Board Meeting

CANCELLATION NOTICE

“Connect globally. Thrive locally.”

The Santa Barbara Cities Board Meeting is cancelled for their regularly
scheduled meeting on Wednesday, January 2, 2019.

There will be a Special Santa Barbara Sister Cities Board meeting on
Wednesday, January 9, 2019, at Noon.



